
May 15, 2021

Jennifer Goad
Executive Director
Mountain Resorts Branch
510-175 2nd Avenue
Kamloops B.C. V2C 5W1
Jennifer.Goad@gov.bc.ca

Dear Ms. Goad:

RE: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort

Please accept this letter as our declaration of support for the proposed Bridal Veil Mountain 
Resort in Chilliwack. After viewing the Podcast from Thursday May 6th, I wanted to add my 
support to this exciting project.
I have been and still am an avid Skier and although I am retired, I work with vulnerable Youth 
and Adults who would, in my opinion, benefit from having such an easily accessible year round 
Recreational Area in the Fraser Valley.
Having and still being in contact with both Professional Skiers and Ski Manufacturers from my 
native Austria for more than 50 years. I have seen the benefits this kind of development brings 
to communities both here and overseas.
As a previous business owner and employer, I see the long lasting benefits this year round 
recreational development would bring to Chilliwack and the surrounding communities, and 
hope that this unique opportunity doesn’t pass us by.
Please add myself and my Family as supporters for the proposed BVMR project

Cheers,

Frank Fenzl
Address
Email:
Phone 




